Prague, November 17 
Prague Workshop on Truth and Justice Initiatives in the Balkans 
A select group of key representatives from the FRY, Bosnia and Croatia gathered in Prague to discuss the truth commissions that have been established or are under consideration in each country and throughout the region.  The meeting initiated a dialogue among the participants with a view to fostering constructive debate, and building trust and cooperation. 
It was felt that such regional workshops have the potential to allow national truth commission initiatives to plan joint events and hearings, which could help to forge a common understanding of the past and encourage various groups to consider human rights violations from a range of different perspectives. Joint research and thematic projects as well as public hearings might help in avoiding a scenario in which three separate and antagonistic commissions potentially end up replicating the divisions of the past and producing three mutually exclusive truths – something that would only perpetuate division and resentment in the region. 

 Resolution arising from the Prague workshop 

